
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

 

MINUTES of December 28, 2005 
 

 

Board of Selectmen:  Dominic Albanese, Chairman; Nancy Scovner; Curtis Payne 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager 

 

Others:  Henry Cross, Police Chief Richard Crate, Director of Public Works Ken Daniels,  

 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

I.  CALL TO ORDER 
 

Mr. Albanese called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm. 

 

II.  BUDGET REVIEW  

 

The Board reviewed the budget, in particular Revenue forecasts for 2006, and expenses for 2006.   

The Board agreed to meet on January 6
th

 at 5pm to finish their review of the 2006 Budget. 

 

III.  ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mrs. Scovner moved to adjourn at 7:00 PM; Mr. Payne seconded, vote unanimous. 

 

 


